
We are Champions for Christ! 
May 30, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
  
Happy Summer! 
Summer office hours begin on June 2. The office will be open Monday-Thursday from 8:30-1:30. If you 
still have outstanding invoices for lunch or after school care, those are to be paid by June 6.  After June 6, 
student enrollment may be affected.  Many families have not paid the incidental fee. This $150 covers 
many items, including headphones, computers, planners, etc. Please call the office and pay this fee by 
June 6. 
 
Volunteers are desperately needed to work the Annual Summerfest! Fr. Keith and I are asking the 
parents, guardians, and family members to donate some time to the festival. There are many costs that 
are simply not covered by tuition and fees, your volunteer hours help support the parish’s commitment to 
the school. Please click on the link and sign up to help! Students in junior high and high school can earn 
service hours for helping in certain areas, especially setting up and tearing down. Check it out! Please 
help! 
 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0545AAAE1-56175134-most#/ 
 
The MBSP Summerfest needs your help with donations for the kids tent. Please donate gently used 
stuffed animals or make a monetary donation. Donations can be dropped off in the school office or the 
Parish office.  
 
The annual Treasure Sale for Most Blessed Sacrament is beginning to accept donations. Please see the 
attached flier with donation dates and times. The Treasure Sale is held on June 19, 20, and 21 in the school 
gym. 
 
Gym uniform sample sizes will be dropped off next week if you need to try things on before you order. 
Order early so you are prepared for August 19 when we start school.  This newsletter will be sent every 
couple of weeks to keep you up to date on what is happening. 
 
Hope to see you all at the Summerfest!                                                              
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“Return to the Lord, your God. He is merciful, compassionate, ​

and always ready to forgive.” Joel 2:13 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0545AAAE1-56175134-most#/
http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

